
 

Minnesota Board of Animal Health 
625 Robert Street North 

St. Paul, Minnesota 55155 
651-296-2942 

animalhealth@state.mn.us 
www.mn.gov/bah 

January 21, 2020 
 
 
Legislative Reference Library 
Attention: Acquisitions Department 
645 State Office Building 
St. Paul, MN 55155-1050 
 
Dear Legislative Reference Library Staff, 
 
Pursuant to Minn. Stat. §14.05, subd.5, please consider this correspondence as the report on obsolete, 
unnecessary and duplicative rules of the Minnesota Board of Animal Health (BAH), for the year 2019. Two 
copies of this report are being submitted to the MN Legislative Reference Library, and an electronic 
version is being submitted to reports@lrl.leg.mn .  

 
At this time, there are no obsolete, unnecessary, or duplicative BAH rules.  
 
The legislature did, however, amend a BAH statute in 2019 which will require BAH to amend its related rules. 
BAH will be embarking on the rulemaking process in late January or early February 2020 in order to amend 
these rules and incorporate statutory changes.  
 
Sincerely, 

 
 

 
 

Beth S. Thompson, JD, DVM 
Executive Director and State Veterinarian  
Minnesota Board of Animal Health 

 
651-201-6844 
 
 

 c: Chris Steller 
  chriss@lrl.leg.mn 
 

 

Equal Opportunity Employer 
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